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ON THE COVER: Save The Bay’s Hamilton Family Aquarium 
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Our mission is simple.

Protect and improve  
Narragansett Bay.

Save The Bay’s accomplishments are made possible by the support  
of our members, donors, volunteers and community partners. 

Our 2023 Annual Report highlights the milestones we were  
able to reach with your help during the past year. 

Thank you for your support.
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A message from our  
Board President and Executive Director

Dear Friends, 

As the people’s voice for Narragansett Bay for 53 years, Save The Bay has always 
responded to the major challenges facing the Bay with energy, passion, and highly effec-
tive advocacy. The results have been spectacular: a cleaner, healthier Bay, greater access to 
its shores for all, and new generations of stewards engaged in our mission to protect and 
improve Narragansett Bay. 

The series of winter storms that ended 2023 and began 2024 were a jarring reminder of 
today’s challenges. The historic flooding of coastal and riverside neighborhoods, and the 
rapid erosion of beaches and dunes, delivered a message that Narragansett Bay needs us 
– all of us – more than ever. Climate change is here. It’s all hands on deck. 

Thanks to our supporters, in 2023 Save The Bay stepped up to meet this challenge.  

Over the past year, we achieved a major milestone in the restoration of the Kickemuit River 
by removing a dam that was causing stagnant water and blocking tidal waters.  We part-
nered with peer organizations to successfully reform Rhode Island’s solar siting policy by 
removing incentives for clear-cutting forests—a victory spurred on by our education pro-
gram students in Warwick, who urged their legislators to tackle climate change with renew-
able energy and protection of our forests. Plus, we won passage of a law that protects the 
people’s constitutional right to access and enjoy the shorelines of Rhode Island’s coast. At 
the same time, as you will see in this report, over 3,000 volunteers stepped up to clean our 
shorelines, advocate for policies that protect the Bay, and support our education programs. 

Thanks to all of our members for making these achievements possible and helping Save 
The Bay take on today’s challenges with increasingly strong programs that are sure to pro-
tect and improve Narragansett Bay for generations to come.   

Gratefully,

Topher Hamblett	  Gib Conover 
Executive Director	  Board President
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With your help...

Habitats are restored. 

In 2023...

•	 Save The Bay’s Baykeeper, Mike Jarbeau, and Coastkeeper, Dr. Catie Alves, continued 
water quality monitoring in Narragansett Bay, Little Narragansett Bay, and the 
Pawcatuck River estuary. In R.I.’s southern waters, this monitoring supports advocacy 
for improvements to wastewater and stormwater systems in Westerly and the Wood-
Pawcatuck watershed; in the upper Bay, our testing also included bacteria samples 
that contribute to the R.I. Department of Health’s Urban Beach Program.

•	 Our team continued to make progress in restoring river connectivity to several river 
habitats in the Bay watershed. In Warren, working with our partners at the Bristol 
County Water Authority, we have made significant progress in the restoration of 
the tidal flow to the Kickemuit River by removing the first of two dams that have 
negatively impacted the habitat for a century. (The second dam is slated for removal 
in 2024.) We also continued to advocate for dam removal around the watershed, 
including the Potter Hill Mill Dam in Westerly and the Rodman Mill Dam in North 
Kingstown, R.I.

•	 Responding to the increasingly dire need for a resilient shoreline, Save The Bay 
continued to work on projects that will restore coastal habitats as seas continue to 
rise. We partnered with the City of Warwick to remove two regularly flooded roads, 
which we replaced with beach grass and enhanced public access.  We also worked 
with the Town of Barrington to restore a salt marsh, and give it space to move inland, 
by removing fill along the shoreline of a public park and planting native grasses and 
shrubs.

•	 Save The Bay continued to support the Bay’s critically valuable salt marsh habitat, 
with ongoing work at several restoration sites, including the Palmer River in Warren 
and the Narrow River in Narragansett. In addition to our continuing projects, new 
efforts are just beginning at the Potowomut salt marsh in Warwick, Potter Pond and 
Succotash Marsh in South Kingstown, R.I.



“Save The Bay assisted the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service in banding over 100 salt marsh 
sparrows. All birds were handled and banded by highly trained researchers with proper permits 
as part of a research project to assess nesting success at the four salt marsh restoration sites” 
Credit: Alison Kocek, USFWS
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11,000
beach grasses and 7,000 marsh 

plants were planted at restoration 
sites in Warwick, Tiverton, Middle-

town, Barrington, and Narragansett.

$2.2 million
secured for community partners 

working on dam removal, stream 
continuity and marsh restoration 

projects.

2,268
water quality samples 

in Narragansett Bay and                                             
Little Narragansett Bay.



Students from the Lincoln School have a 
hands-on experience during a Save The Bay 
education program
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With your help...

27/34
R.I. school districts worked with     

Save The Bay

27,810
guests visited the Exploration 

Center and Aquarium

51,350 
public and school program                 

participants



Bay stewards of all ages are engaged.

In 2023...

•	 Our 2023 summer BayCamp season hosted 632 campers in grades K-12 at 
26 public camps located in Providence, Wickford, Bristol and Newport. Save 
The Bay’s tradition of offering the only week-long summer camp that takes 
place exclusively on Narragansett Bay continued, as campers enjoyed outdoor 
shoreline exploration, boat trips, experiments, arts and crafts and more.

•	 Save The Bay educators engaged over 12,000 students in 934 experiential school 
programs that highlighted topics ranging from climate change and marine 
science labs to water quality and animal adaptations.

•	 Thanks to funding from AmeriCorps, Save The Bay welcomed four AmeriCorps 
members to the education team in 2023. These service members support 
educational offerings at Save The Bay’s Hamilton Family Aquarium.  

•	 Save The Bay’s popular Seal Tours, Nature Cruises and Lighthouse Tours each 
celebrated a successful season in 2023. Over 2,100 passengers stepped aboard 
a Save The Bay education vessel to spot seals, wildlife and lighthouses—and 
100 percent of those passengers who completed our post-tour surveys would 
recommend their tour to a friend.

•	 In its final season, the Exploration Center and Aquarium on Easton’s Beach 
welcomed tens of thousands of guests—but also rescued 50 “gulf stream 
orphans;” bred and released 35 catsharks and 50 little skates; and rescued and 
released a dozen freshwater turtles. Save The Bay’s Hamilton Family Aquarium on 
America’s Cup Ave in Newport will expand these programs to further inspire our 
future Bay stewards.
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With your help...

Our community  
continues to grow.

In 2023...

•	 Fifty Save The Bay volunteers marked 1,773 storm drains in Bristol, Smithfield, 
and Warwick. These ongoing storm drain marking efforts help prevent pollution 
by raising awareness and promoting stewardship. 

•	 Save The Bay’s fundraising events—including Taste of The Bay, the Artists for 
the Bay Show & Sale, and the Swim—and community partnerships raised nearly 
$658,000 in support of our mission to protect and improve Narragansett Bay. 

•	 Save The Bay’s popular internship program—which engages students in every 
area of our mission-based work—welcomed 53 interns last year. 

•	 The iconic Swim fundraiser engaged 232 swimmers, 128 kayakers, and 150 
volunteers in 2023. This two-mile, open water Swim from Newport to Jamestown—
which serves as a celebration of the benefits of a healthy Narragansett Bay—raised 
$261,155.

•	 Our International Coastal Cleanup effort engaged 2,830 volunteers who collected 
132,912 pieces (22,480 pounds) of trash from Narragansett Bay shorelines 
between September and November. While collecting trash, these volunteers 
also collected data, which is included in both the Ocean Conservancy’s global 
report and Save The Bay’s Rhode Island report. (This year, for the first time ever, 
plastic and foam pieces were collected in greater quantity than cigarette butts, 
demonstrating a change in local litter trends.)



Volunteers participate in a Save The 
Bay cleanup at Rocky Point State 
Park

9

$8,000
raised by our highest-fundraising 

Swim participant
 

36,720 
pounds of trash collected at                

cleanups

27,691
hours logged by Save The Bay          

volunteers 



Scarborough State Beach
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With your help...

667
new advocates joined our Action Alert         

recipient list

10ft landward
identified as the location of the public’s 

shoreline

1
  joint legislative study commission to examine 

plastics waste 
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The Bay has a voice and a guardian.

In 2023...

•	 Policy staff reviewed hundreds of federal, state, and local development 
applications, regulatory documents, and pieces of proposed legislation for their 
potential impact on the Bay and watershed.

•	 Save The Bay celebrated a victory related to our vision of a fishable, swimmable 
Narragansett Bay, accessible to all: the passage of the 2023 Shoreline Access 
bill, which clarifies the location where the public can exercise their existing right 
to the Rhode Island shore.

•	 Consistent in our position that we support (and need) renewable energy that 
is properly sited, Save The Bay also celebrated a bill that put an end to a state 
program that incentivized the clearcutting of forests for solar farms. Forests play a 
key role in the health of the Narragansett Bay watershed, and the Bay itself.

•	 While efforts to establish a bottle bill were not successful, efforts made by Save 
The Bay and other environmental organizations did gain traction. The evidence? 
H 5502 Sub A, which establishes a joint legislative study commission to study 
the problem of plastic bottle waste. Save The Bay is among the commission 
members, alongside our friends at Clean Water Action RI and the Audubon 
Society of RI.



From our Treasurer

Dear Friends of Save The Bay,

It is my pleasure to report that our finances ended the fiscal year in a very strong posi-
tion. Thanks to the ongoing support of donors large and small, foundations, and grant-
ors, we continued to strengthen the balance sheet and position ourselves to withstand 
any unforeseen financial headwinds. (The positive impact of a dedicated staff cannot 
be overstated.)
Unrestricted contributions (1.4%) increased slightly in 2022, while Grants (15.8%), 
Government Contracts (60.2%) and Program Revenue (34.7%) all showed double digit 
gains. In order to achieve these results, we do spend more, but a key indicator of the 
leadership staff’s keen oversight is reflected in the decline of General and Administra-
tive expenses (6.6% in 2022 to 4.3% this year).
Also of note is how we allocate our spending. Compensation represented just over 
56% of total expenses in 2023 and was allocated as follows: 32.2% toward the Edu-
cation program and 24.1% to our Policy and Habitat work, versus 30.8% and 24.1% in 
2022. Our other cost areas (Communications, General & Administrative and Fundrais-
ing) all showed a decline in percentage of compensation allocated to them in 2023, 
reflecting our ongoing emphasis on spending to achieve our organizational goals.
The investment portfolio rebounded from the turbulent 2022 market, finishing the year 
with a gain of $341,745.
Fiscal year 2024 will herald a new chapter—and new opportunities—for Save The Bay, 
as we open Save The Bay’s Hamilton Family Aquarium under the new leadership of 
Topher Hamblett as our Executive Director.  

Very truly yours,

 
Joseph “Bud” Cummings

Contributions, gifts 
and grants

75%

Government 
contracts

4%

Program revenue
9%

Other income
12%

SUPPORT & REVENUE
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Financial Report

Advocacy

Education

Communications

General / 
Administration

Fundraising

EXPENDITURES BY DEPARTMENT



FY23 STATEMENT OF  
FINANCIAL POSITION

ASSETS		

Cash & cash equivalents		   $1,183,183

Receivables (pledges & grants)	   	  988,445 

Prepaid expenses & other		  	 129,325

Property & equipment, net		    11,080,958

Cash held for long-term purposes	   2,454,398 
Right of Use - Operating Lease		    460,421

Investments		    	 2,575,744  

Total assets		   $18,872,484 

 
LIABILITIES		

Accounts payable & accrued expenses        $548,915 

Deferred revenue		    	 321,498 

Operating Lease	 496,707   

Total liabilities		  $1,367,120 

 
NET ASSETS		

Without donor restrictions		  $7,740,650 

Restricted by donors for operations	  6,969,577 

Restricted by donors for  
anniversary campaign			         1,091,937 

Restricted by donors for endowment	  1,703,200

Total net assets		   $17,505,364 

Total liabilities and net assets	  $18,872,484  

FY23 STATEMENT OF ACTIVITIES
Campaign Revenues Segregated

SUPPORT AND REVENUE		

Contributions, gifts & grants	  $4,925,076 

Government contracts		    	 268,470 

Program revenue		    	 596,951

Other income		    	 792,605

Total support and revenue                $6,583,102

 

EXPENSES		

Advocacy		   	 $1,074,249 

Education		   	 1,964,146 

Communications		    	 281,016 

General & administration		    	 184,973 

Fundraising		    	 839,566 

Total expenses		   $4,343,950 

Increase in net assets from operations	(2,239,152)

		   

OTHER INCOME		

Anniversary campaign support		   $- 

Investment gains/(losses)		    	 78,612

PPP Loan Forgiveness		  -

Total increase in net assets	 $2,317,764 
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Endowment Funds

Endowment funds are long-term investments in the future of Narragansett Bay. They 
support critical strategic initiatives, reduce dependency on annual giving and help 
us keep pace with rising costs. Our Board identified growing our endowment as an 
important priority to lead Save The Bay into its second half century. Our endowment 
funds are as follows:

Board-Designated Endowment for Operating Support
Designated by the Save The Bay Board of Directors, this endowment provides 
general operating support and the greatest flexibility in managing organizational 
resources in response to changing circumstances.

Donor-Designated Endowment for Operating Support
Gifts to this endowment provide annual operating support to our advocacy,  
restoration and education efforts. 

Donor-Designated Endowments
The Alison Walsh Fund supports a yearly community award for outstanding envi-
ronmental advocacy. The Roosa Family Fund for Marine Education supports marine 
environmental education for schoolchildren. The John H. Chafee Memorial Fund 
honors the Senator’s lifelong commitment to the environment and supports Save 
The Bay’s education programs. It can be used to designate endowment contributions 
below the threshold for individual endowments. The Julia Sands Chase Fund honors 
the memory of Mrs. Chase and supports Save The Bay’s critical mission.

$16,149 $327,730 
$730,188 

$955,979 $1,015,264 

$1,737,522 

$2,575,754 
ENDOWMENT GROWTH

1993 1998 2003 2008 2013 2018 2023
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Planned Giving



*Deceased

Seagrass Society

Remembering Save The Bay in your will is one of the most meaningful gifts you can 
make. Within Narragansett Bay, seagrass beds are a primary source of food and 
shelter for an abundance of marine life. Just as seagrass beds are the foundation of 
a healthy Bay, the Seagrass Society ensures a long-term, healthy financial foundation 
for Save The Bay. We are grateful to our members who have included Save The Bay in 
their estate plans, ensuring the health of the Bay for generations to come. 

Seagrass Society
Anonymous (1)
Joan C. Abrams
Hugh D. Auchincloss*
Joseph Beck *
Frances Bodell
Ellen Borden
Marjorie Briody
Tim P. Burns
Arthur A. Carter, Jr.* 
Elizabeth Carter*
Robert A. Chase
Adelaide E. Comegys*
Kimberlee E. Culf *
Raymond Dearden*
Mr. Nick Del Greco and Ms. 

Sarah Atchley

Lawrence Delhagen*
Stan Dimock
Adrian B. Diorio
Denise & Harry Dowling
Maureen Fogarty
Laura Freid 
Gail A. Ginnetty
Clifford & Coleen Griffith
John Kellam*
Linda L. Kelly
Sanne Kure-Jensen
Marjorie F. Larson*
Christy Law Blanchard
Rob & Peggy Leeson
Daniel J. Mahler III* 

F. Paul Mooney, Jr. 
Ruth Mullen
Rita Munzer*
Thomas and Cynthia 

Mulvey
Alan D. Nathan
Nancy Gregg O’Brien
Elsie Ridge *
Jane Ridgway*
Marion Sachs*
Sanford J. Sachs*
Curt Spalding and Patrice 

Milos-Spalding 
Robin Squibb
Jonathan F. Stone
Jean T. Timmons*
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For more information about planned giving, 
contact Maureen Fogarty at 401-272-3540 x109  
or visit savebay.org/planned-giving



Hamilton Family Aquarium

On Thursday, March 28, Save The Bay’s Hamilton Family Aquarium officially opened 
its doors to the public. After two and a half years of renovations, the new facility 
now boasts 7,000 square feet of hands-on exhibits and state-of-the-art life support 
systems, creating a world class aquarium that is destined to inspire Bay stewards for 
generations to come.

Save The Bay would like to extend a gracious thank you to all who helped make this 
inspiring project possible. Thank you for sharing our vision, our ambition and our 
dedication to protecting and improving Narragansett Bay.

If you are interested in contributing to the effort, please contact Maureen Fogarty, director of opera-
tions, at mfogarty@savebay.org.

Our New Aquarium

Thank you, Aquarium Donors!

 Anonymous (3)
1829 Legacy Fund
Joan and Richard Abrams
Noreen and Richard 

Ackerman  
Dr. Catie Alves and Mitch 

Champlin
Roberta and Bob Andreozzi
John J. Alves, Jr. and Anne 

B. Miller
Dianna B. Auslander
BankNewport
Carol and David Bazarsky 
Bazarsky Family Foundation
Kendra Beaver
Karen Augeri Benson
Anne Bonaparte & Judd 

Williams Charitable Fund 
at Schwab Charitable

David Booth and Jane 
Garnett

Robin Boss
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Brewer
Betty and Joe Brito, Jr.
Jacob Brown
Cynthia J. Butler

The Carlson and Govoni 
Family

The Champlin Foundation
Channing Memorial Church
Barbara and Duncan 

Chapman
John Clarke Trust, Bank of 

America, N.A., Co-Trustee  
Gib and Diane Conover
James and Wendy Core 
The James M. Cox 

Foundation 
Sandra Craig
Barbara Van Sciver 

Crouchley
Bud and Maureen 

Cummings
Denise M. Dangremond
Judy and Kim Davis
Dennis DeLomba and July 

Lewis
Kirstin and Justin DeShaw
Stan Dimock
Peter and Ann Marie 

Donnelly
Denise and Harry Dowling
Anne G. Earle

The Norman and Rosalie 
Fain Family Foundation

Wenley Ferguson
F. L. Putnam
Maureen and Gene Fogarty 
Sara Foster 
The Bernard and Sarah 

Gewirz Foundation
Jonathan and Ritz Gewirz
Steven and Katrina Gewirz
Michael Gewirz and Cleo 

Smart Gewirz
Alexandra Gillis
Gail Auslander Ginnetty
Lisa J. Gould
Greenlove Foundation
Gregory Family Foundation
Topher and Martha 

Hamblett 
The Hamilton Family 

Charitable Trust
Hazard Family Foundation
Stephany and Adam 

Hessler
Emma Clydge Hodge 

Memorial Fund
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Thank you to our project partners

DBVW Architects - Infrastructure and facility design services

Roto - Exhibit design and fabrication

Tenji - Life support systems design and installation

Lightswitch - Specialty lighting design

Farrar & Associates - Construction management

Anne Holloway, in memory 
of Patricia and Roy Safran

Island Foundation
John D. & Katherine A. 

Johnston Foundation, 
Bank of America, N.A., 
Trustee

Edward W. Kane and 
Martha J. Wallace

The Kissel Family
Dr. Audrey Kupchan and 

Sam Havens
KVH Industries, Inc.
Ms. Kathleen Lanphear
Lucille Rossignol and Paul 

LaViolette
Betty and Fraser Lang
Chris and Sarah Lee
Margaret Goddard Leeson 

and Robert Leeson, Jr.
Ben and Lauren Levin
Loebs Family Foundation
Adeline Loveland
Lynn and Robert Manning
Neil and Alexandra 

Marcaccio
The Martin Family
Alfred Maybach 
Jenny and Tony McAuliffe
Alletta Morris McBean 

Charitable Trust
Eugene and Bronwyn 

McDermott
Kate McPherson
Devin McShane
Beth and Russ Milham

Mincone Family Charitable 
Fund

Ruth Mullen
Leslie Munson
Virginia and Alan Nathan
Dr. Andrew T. and Cheryl A. 

Nathanson
NewportFed Charitable 

Foundation 
Nordson Corporation 

Foundation
Ocean State Charities Trust  
The O’Hanian-Szostak 

Family Foundation
Lynne and Tim Palmer
Pangaea Logistics Solutions 

Ltd., in memory of Ed 
Coll

Deborah Penn
Glen and Marsha Petaja
Harry Potter
Warren and Deborah Prell
E. Lisette Prince
Prince Charitable Trusts  
The Prospect Hill 

Foundation
PPL Foundation
Craig Richardson and Sarah 

Beinecke Richardson
Nicholas and Abby Roach
The Roosa Fund 
Jim and Linda Ryffel
Tatiana Rynearson and 

Susanne Menden-Deuer
Judith Rzucidlo

Anne F. Sage and Jesse D. 
Sgro

George M. and Barbara H. 
Sage Fund at the Rhode 
Island Foundation

The Shuster Family, in 
memory of Dr. Carl N. 
Shuster, Jr.

Hardwick Simmons
Joseph and Rosalyn Sinclair 

Foundation
Rosalyn Sinclair
Bennett and Lissa Singer
Samuel Slade and Susan 

Coughlin
Fran and Dennis Slutsky
Bill Spalding and Molly 

Spalding
Curt Spalding and Patrice 

Milos-Spalding
Jay Spalding and Irene 

Gonin
Starkweather & Shepley 

Insurance
Meg and Don Steiner
Jonathan and Kelly Stone
The Strembicki Family
Herbert E. & Daisy A. Stride 

Memorial Foundation
Paul Sullivan 
van Beuren Charitable 

Foundation  
Robert Vierra
The Waterson Family
Kris Waxman and Rob Silva
Drs. Rena and Edward 

Wing
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To our donors:

Save The Bay is deeply grateful to the thousands of individuals, businesses, foun-
dations and other organizations that generously support our work to protect and 
improve Narragansett Bay. In this report, we are pleased to recognize all those who 
gave $250 or more during calendar year 2023. 

If you have been omitted or incorrectly listed, please accept our sincerest apologies and notify Jackie 
Carlson at 401-272-3540 x106. 

Thank you. 

$500,000 and above 
Anonymous 
Hamilton Family Charitable 

Trust 

$100,000 - $499,999
Anonymous 
11th Hour Racing
John and Daria Barry 

Foundation
The Champlin Foundation
The Norman and Rosalie 

Fain Family Foundation
Island Foundation
Rhode Island Department 

of Education 
Rhode Island Foundation

$75,000 - $99,999
1829 Legacy Fund
BankNewport
NOAA
Prince Charitable Trusts

$50,000 - $74,999
EJMP Fund for Philanthropy
Forrest C. and Frances H. 

Lattner Foundation
Hazard Family Foundation

Jonathan and Maya Nelson
E. Lisette Prince
The Roosa Fund 
The Salem Foundation 
Shepherd Fund
Meg and Don Steiner
van Beuren Charitable 

Foundation

$25,000 - $49,999
Citizens Bank
Sandra Craig 
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn M. 

Creamer
CRMC Trust Fund 
Edward W. Kane and 

Martha J. Wallace 
Kohl’s
Virginia and Alan Nathan
The O’Hanian-Szostak 

Family Foundation
Pangaea Logistics Solutions 

Ltd.
Prospect Hill Foundation
Craig Richardson and Sarah 

Beinecke Richardson
Jim and Linda Ryffel
USDA
URI Greek Life  

U.S. Fish and Wildlife 
Service

$10,000 - $24,999
Anonymous (2)
Balise Subaru
David Booth and Jane 

Garnett
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Brewer
Peter and Lucia Gill Case
Barbara and Duncan 

Chapman
Gib and Diane Conover
CVS Health Charity 

Classic,Inc.
Stan Dimock
Ms. Clover M. Drinkwater
Gail Auslander Ginnetty
Mr. and Mrs. Clifford F. 

Griffith
GSD Charitable Fund
Lisa J. Gould
Gruben Charitable 

Foundation
Kate and Howard Kilguss 
June Rockwell Levy 

Foundation
Alletta Morris McBean 

Charitable Trust 
Ms. Edith S. McBean
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Donor Support



Elizabeth (Devlin) McIntyre 
Devin McShane
David and Suzanne Morris
Nordson Corporation 

Foundation 
Ocean State Charities Trust
The Quonochontaug 

Foundation
Lynne and Tim Palmer
Patagonia
PPL Foundation 
Schneider Electric 
Sharpe Family Foundation
Dennis and Fran Slutsky
The James M. and Margaret 

V. Stine Foundation, Inc.
Anne and Michael Szostak
University Of Southern 

Maine

$5,000 - $9,999
Anonymous (3)
AAA
Roberta and Bob Andreozzi
Appleby Foundation
Arbella Insurance 

Foundation, Inc.
Laurie and Ruud Bosman
Bradford Soap Works 
Mary Dexter Chafee Fund
Cox Communications
Ms. Wendy H. Crandall and 

Mr. Chris A. D’Aguanno
Bud and Maureen 

Cummings
Denise M. Dangremond
The Max & Victoria Dreyfus 

Foundation, Inc.
Ms. Joanne M. Dunn
Anne G. Earle
Jonathan and Ruth Fain

Jonathan and Rita Gewirz
Michael Gewirz and Cleo 

Smart Gewirz
Steven and Katrina Gewirz
Haffenreffer Family Fund
Almon and Suzanne Hall
Emma Clyde Hodge 

Memorial Fund
Anne Holloway
Leaves of Grass Fund
Leon Lowenstein 

Foundation
Manchester Street Station
Meehan Foundation
New England Revolution
Kimberly and Erika Pearson 

Foundation
Perkins Family Fund
Rexel Energy Solutions
Mr. Douglas Ricci
RI Turnpike & Bridge 

Authority Foundation 
Rhode Island State 

Conservation Committee
Anne F. Sage and Jesse D. 

Sgro
George M. and Barbara H. 

Sage Fund at the Rhode 
Island Foundation

George W. Shuster, Jr. and 
Stephanie L. Van Patten

Hardwick Simmons
Southeast Regional 

Planning & Economic 
Development District

Bill Spalding and Molly 
Spalding

Curt Spalding and Patrice 
Milos-Spalding

Jay Spalding and Irene 
Gonin

Mary C. Speare

Herbert E. and Daisy 
A. Stride Memorial 
Foundation

Stearns Charitable Trust
Andrew Sucov and Heather 

Chapman
Frederick C. Tanner 

Memorial Fund, Inc.
Textron Charitable Trust
Mr. Austin Whitman
Drs. Rena and Edward 

Wing
John Zitzmann and 

Christine O’Brien
 
$2,500 - $4,999
Anonymous (3)
Joan and Richard Abrams
Amica Mutual Insurance 

Company
Billy Andrade - Brad Faxon 

Charities for Children
Ashaway Line and Twine 

Manufacturing 
BankRI 
Mr. and Mrs. Blair Boyer
Victoria Calabro Century 21 

Shoreline Properties
John Clarke Trust, Bank of 

America, N.A., Co-Trustee  
DBVW Architects 
Kimberly and Bradford 

Dimeo
Mr. and Mrs. Eric D. Falk
Kenneth Foley and Jodi 

Cutler  
Fuss & O’Neill
Donna Welk Gricus
Henry Rich Family Fund 

at The Rhode Island 
Foundation

HTJB, Inc. 
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Thank you



2023 Save The Bay Swim Fundraisers: $1,000+

Thomas Allan

Rachel Balaban

Ryan Boline

Rachel Busch

Tara Byrne

Sarah Cartelli

Peter Castellucci

Patrick Daniels

Michael Daly 

Laura de Ramel

Rebecca Doran

Jim Farrar

Deborah Foppert

Daniel Force

Margarete Foster 

Omar Galarraga

Ron Gillooly

Ella Gilpin

Jim Grant

Margaret Haberman

Keri Hague

Susan Hannl

Pete Harley

Cheryl Hatch

Maura Healey

Jana Hesser

Emma Holloway

Steve Irza

Dean Jennings

Thor Johnson

Dave Judelson

David Karoff

Bill Lane

Katie Langford

Paul LaViolette

Sarah Lee

Jeff LoGioco

Anne London

Jim Lynch

Charles Mahoney

Patrick Mahoney

Sheila Martin

Jeanne McCaffery

Ryan McGowan

Mark McHugh

Kathleen Merrill

Lorraine Miller-Horton 

Elizabeth Minifie

Cristina Mitchell

Andy Moffit

Christopher Monoson

Thomas Moran

Jennifer Morin 

Scott Mosenthal

Megan Moynihan

Petra Napolitano

Brian Nathan

Patrick O’Brien 

Mackenzie Palmer 

Jim Parham

Martha Piemonte

Michael Pimentel

Scott Posnick

Tracey Posnick

Lorena Pugh

Amelia Reed

Christopher Ribando

Michael Ryan

Joe Serdakowski

George Shuster 

Colleen Simpson

David Splaine

David Staples 

Jonathan Stone

Judy (Beckman) Stone

Thomas Sullivan

William Van Nostrand

Ann Walsh

Philip Weinstein

Nolan Wells

Judith Westrick

Austin Whitman

Michael Wischnowsky

Rob Wolfgang
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Dr. Audrey Kupchan and 
Sam Havens

Ms. Kathleen Lanphear
Mr. and Mrs. Peter G. Lisle
Locke Lord LLP 
The Lotz Family Foundation 
Rick and Stephanie Lux
MacLean Vaz Marine 

Education Fund
Lynn and Robert Manning
The Martin Family
Frederick R. Mattis
Charles and Lory McCoy
Murray Family Foundation
Nucar
Ocean Conservancy 
Jeff and Bella Oldenburg
Anne Pearson
Warren and Deborah Prell
Rhode Races & Events
Adelard A. and Valeda Lea 

Roy Foundation
Cathy and Jeff Siegal
Rebecca A. Silliman
Mr. John S. Struck and Mrs. 

Beatriz Struck
Mr. and Mrs. Shivan S. 

Subramaniam
Tito’s Vodka 
Verizon Communications
Warburg Pincus LLC 
C. Werner
Ms. Deborah Wiley
 
$1,000 - $2,499
Anonymous (4)
Noreen and Richard 

Ackerman
Mr. John J. Alves, Jr. and 

Ms. Anne B. Miller

American Mussel 
Harvesters, Inc.

Annabella’s Fund, Inc.
Lisa and Dean Audet
Jane and Greg Austin
B & T Associates
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Balloch
Allan Ballou
Bank of America
Mr. Joseph Barry
BayCoast Bank
Beacon Mutual Insurance 

Company
Bel-Aire Electronic Air 

Cleaners
Karen Augeri Benson
Cynthia Bertozzi
Walter and Marguerite 

Bopp
Robin Boss
Russell A. Boss Family 

Foundation
Dr. Jeffrey M. Brody and 

Kate Brody
Brown University
Jacob Brown
Captain Nicholas Brown
Mr. Bernard V. Buonanno III
Rob and Liana Buonanno 
Chris Cannon and Carol 

Hopkins
William and Christine Carr
Mary and Nate Chace
Ms. Suzanne Choquette 
Coastal1 Credit Union
The Naomi and Walter 

Chucnin Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Brent L. 

Cogswell
Derryck Coleman 
Mr. and Mrs. John P. Collins
Carter M. Conway

John and Lori Anne 
Corbishley Fund at the 
Rhode Island Foundation

Mr. Murray Danforth and 
Mrs. Judith Danforth

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Darden
Mr. William DeAngelus III
Michelle Denault and Mark 

Palmer
Diageo Brands 
Sandy Dimeo
Joseph Dowling
Norman Dudziak and 

Damaris Rohsenow
Duffy & Sweeney, LTD
Ms. Louise Durfee
Mr. and Mrs. Paul B. 

Edgerley
Mr. Erik Egge
Elkhorn Slough Foundation
William and Audrey Ely
Mike and Mollie Falvey
Mr. Hugh Ferguson
David Fialkow
F.L. Putnam 
Ms. Shirley Ann Flynn
Mr. Richard Fogarty
Fuji Film Electronic 

Materials
Arthur Gabinet
Bob Gerber and Veronica 

Rynn
Pamela Giannini
Kate Gilbane
Mary and Richard Glenn
Mr. Michael Glover
Robert H. I. Goddard and 

Hope Drury Goddard 
Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Bill and Maureen Goldfarb
Ms. Elizabeth P. Gordon
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Greenlove Foundation
Green River Silver 

Company 
The Griffith Family 

Charitable Fund
Elizabeth and Nicholas 

Grumbach
Gerald and Susan Guralnik
Mr. James Gutkowski and 

Ms. Rita Marcoux 
Mrs. Alexis Hafken
Mark Hamblett
Mr. and Ms. Edward O. 

Handy III
Donna and Charles Hazard
Joe Healey
Peter and Elaine Hess
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. 

Higginbotham
Drs. Jennifer Hosmer and 

Brad Miller
Peter and Betsy Hunt
Illinois Tool Works 

Foundation
Susan Jordan
Kite Architects
Mr. Kristofer Kolstad
Kathryn and William Labbe
Brooke Lee 
Chris and Sarah Lee
James and Diane Lynch
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond T. 

Mancini
Robert and Mary Marra
Marshall Building & 

Remodeling
O.B. McCullough Fund 

at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Eugene and Bronwyn 
McDermott

Ann and Sam Mencoff

Mrs. Charlotte S. Metcalf
Terry A. Meyer Fund at the 

Rhode Island Foundation
Beth and Russ Milham
Mrs. Martha Milot
Mincone Family Charitable 

Fund
Betsy and Clarke Moody
F. Paul Mooney, Jr.
Johnnie Moriarty
Ruth Mullen
Mr. and Mrs. Joop 

Nagtegaal
Petra Napolitano
Erik Anders Nelson
Neurotech Pharmaceuticals, 

Inc.
Newport Classic Cruises 

LLC
Paul and Donna Nicholson
Orbis Investment 

Management
Kevin and Amy Orth
Ms. Jill B. Pearlman
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. 

Pease, Jr.
Deborah Penn
James and Abby Perry
Glen and Marsha Petaja
Aidan and Kate Petrie
Garry and Virginia Plunkett
David Pollack
Andrew Potter and Judith 

Sernatinger
Rebecca Preston
Providence Rotary Charities 

Foundation
Mrs. Johanna C. Rakauskas
Jeff and Mary Jane 

Rasmussen
Mr. and Mrs. Norton H. 

Reamer

Mr. and Mrs. David A. 
Redmond

Julia and Curt Richardson
Mr. Donald K. Richer and 

Mrs. Karen J. Richer
Lucille Rossignol and Paul 

LaViolette
Sand Foundation 
Nancy Safer
Mary and Michael Schwartz
Peggy and Henry Sharpe 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Pearle W. and Martin M. 
Silverstein Foundation

PODS Swimming
Bennett and Lissa Singer
Samuel Slade and Susan 

Coughlin
Jennifer Smith
Edwin S. Soforenko 

Foundation
Starkweather & Shepley 

Insurance Brokerage
Jonathan and Kelly Stone
Suglia Family Fund at the 

Rhode Island Foundation
Sunflower Designs 

Landscape Design
Dr. Elizabeth M. Sutton
Ann Taylor and Kevin 

Sullivan
Archbold D. van Beuren 

and Helene van Beuren
Andries van Dam
Bob and Jane Viera 

Charitable Trust  
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Vincent
Mr. James Vojick
Mary Wall
Mr. Andrew Wallerstein and 

Ms. Mary C. Sloane
Water Scents
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Mrs. Leslie H. Weeden
Tony and Tracy Weisman
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard M. 

Wharton
Elizabeth and John White
Robert D. Wray Charitable 

Trust
Mr. and Mrs. Harrison M. 

Wright
Rod and Natalie Wright
James and Kate Wright
Jared and Elizabeth Zajac

$500 - $999
Anonymous (7)
Dr. Julian N. Abuelo and Dr. 

Dianne N. Abuelo
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff and Susan 

Allen
Kathryn T. Almeida
Rebecca Altman
The Avalon Fund at the 

Rhode Island Foundation 
Will Baker
Steve Bakios
Mr. Kenneth Barrette
Sia and Charles Bauer
Paul Beaudette and Alona 

Rotkovitch
Ms. Kendra Beaver and Mr. 

David Hanrahan
Samantha and Daniel 

Becker

Margaret Bellucci
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bixby
Blaeser Insurance Agency 
Mr. Matthew S. Blank
Mr. Jeffrey R. Blease
Dickson and Emily 

Boenning
Mr. Robert Bolton
Borden Lyon Family Fund 

at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Janice Boucher
Susan Perkins Brillat
Mr. Thomas Bryson
Mr. Steve Bullock
Mrs. Eleanor Burgess
Mr. and Mrs. Sherburne W. 

Cameron
Mr. and Mrs. Bob F. 

Carniaux
Arthur H. Carr Fund at the 

Rhode Island Foundation
Richard Cavaco
Centreville Bank
Wayne and Jeannie 

Charness
Charter Oak Federal Credit 

Union
Bob and Judy Chusmir
Nancy Cloud
David Cloutier and Beth 

Ann Ryder
Donna Cohen Ross

Ms. Janet L. Coit and Mr. 
Peter J. Regan

Mr. Daniel G. Corrigan
Chris and Heather Crosby
Barbara Van Sciver 

Crouchley
Tom and Leanne Danielsen
Mr. Guillaume H. de Ramel
The Delmonico Family 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Ms. Jane A. Desforges and 
Mr. Michael White

Dinusha and John Dietrich
Mr. Paul Dow
Denise and Harry Dowling
Ruth Dowling
Sophie Dowling
Cindy and Rob Doyle
Mr. Tom Driscoll
Mr. Kenneth M. Easley
Gale Eaton
John C. Eaton Memorial 

Fund
Dr. and Mrs. Lee E. Edstrom
Fall River Manufacturing 

Company
The Feinstein Foundation
Wenley Ferguson and John 

Wolf
Marilyn and David 

Ferkinhoff
Tom and Suzanne Ferrio
Rabbi Alan Flam and Ms. 

Judith Semonoff
Robert Flanagan
Maureen and Gene Fogarty 
Kathleen M. Foley
Sara Foster 
Leslie and Thomas Gardner
Anne W. Garnett
David Gentes
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Gill
Dr. Stephen E. Glinick and 

Dr. Elizabeth A. Welch
Dr. and Mrs. Frederick A. 

Godley III
Mary and Dan Gregory
Susan and Robert Halkyard
Topher and Martha 

Hamblett
Ms. Nancy Hansen
Michael Hatch
Ted Dintersmith and 

Elizabeth Hazard
Mr. Peter J. Hendricks
Stephany and Adam 

Hessler
The Hibbitt Family Fund
Mary D. Higgins
Hire A Helper
David L. Hohl
Dawn Houle
Mr. Howard Huntoon, Jr.
J. McLaughlin
Mr. Lawrence I. Kahn
Mr. Leslie M. Kenney
Dr. and Mrs. Paul F. Kirk
James Klinger and Family 
Bob Klugman
Mr. Christopher F. Koller 

and Ms. Colette C. Cook 
Suzanne Langlais
Richard L. Lapan
Mr. Jonathan Lathrop
Mr. Jonathan Leary
Camilla W. Lee
Charles P. Lee Memorial 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Mr. and Mrs. Roderick H. 
Lichtenfels

Dr. Richard S. Limbird

The Lopresti Family Gift 
Fund

Carolyn Mark and Bill Stone
David Martirano
Mrs. Theresa E. Mathiesen
Jenny and Tony McAuliffe
Kristen McCausland
Daniel McElaney
John McGeehan
Mr. Michael A. McGourty
Medtronic
Lucy Metcalf
MFAC, LLC
Maria and Charlie Milot
Ms. Elizabeth H. Minifie
Mr. Thadeus J. Mocarski
Mr. and Mrs. Dave P. 

Morgan
Mott & Chace Sotheby’s 

International Realty
John and Madeleine 

Mullen
Joseph and Patricia Mundy
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen 

Murphy
Dr. David W. Murray
Mr. Peter D. Nalle
Narragansett Bay 

Commission 
Mr. Douglas Newhouse and 

Dr. Holly Bannister
Tessa O. Donnell
Samuel Obstfeld
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas P. 

Palmer
Jonathan and Bettie Pardee 
Mr. Cranston Paull
Mr. Dana Pickard
Vanessa Prigionieri
R.B. Howes & Co., Inc.
Susan Rancourt

Charlie and Mary Beth 
Riotto

Lee Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. Stuart C. Ross
Barbara and Allen P. Rubine
Susan Ruf
Mr. John D. Ruscito
Mike Russell
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. 

Ryan
Saccoccio & Associates 

Architects
Salten Weingrod Family 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Jacqueline M. Savoie and 
Dennis McCool

Mr. Peter B. Scoliard and 
Ms. Sarah E. Sinclair 

Sea & Stable 
Mr. Colgate Searle and Mrs. 

Lalla Searle
Mr. and Mrs. George M. 

Seidel
Senesco Marine
Randy Shatz
Dr. Diane Siedlecki
Susan and Dwight Sipprelle
Maureen Slattery
Claire and Joseph Soboda
Southern New England 

Social Association
The Soutter Family Fund 

at the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

SPIRIBAM USA/ RHUM J.M.
David Staples 
Dr. Greg Steinmetz and 

Mrs. Karen Steinmetz 
Elliot Stultz
The Summer Sailor
Sweenor Builders, Inc.
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Texas Instruments 
Foundation

Ms. Lydia Thomas
Pamela and Christopher 

Thomas
Mr. and Mrs. John C. 

Thompson, Jr.
Ms. Susan E. Tietze
Tillotson Corporation
Mr. and Mrs. Asheton C. 

Toland 
Ms. Mariana Toland-

Hankow
Robin and Perry Traquina
Robert Vierra
City of Warwick 
Dr. Paul Webb
Ms. Martha L. Werenfels
Westerly Fraternal Order of 

Police Lodge #10
Ms. Judith Westrick
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur 

Wheelock
Jack Whittier
Holly Williams and Shawen 

Williams
Mr. Michael Wischnowsky
Barry Wolff
Ms. Wendy Woodward
Wright-Pierce

$250-$499 
Anonymous (6)
Mr. Matthew Ackroyd
Mr. William F. Aitkenhead
Peter and Blair Alexander
Mr. George E. Alexandre, Jr.
Ms. Margaret Alldredge
Michael and Kristin Allio
Mr. Kenneth L. Amylon
Mr. Berndt W. Anderson

Ms. Eloise Angiola
Anne Archibald
The Arden Corporation
Karen Asetta
David and Katherine 

Ashton
The Aveson Family 

Charitable Fund
Avondale Homeowners 

Association
Ted and Betsy Baldwin
Jim and Sheri Baxter
Jennifer Belfry
Belmont Market
Mr. and Mrs. Donald A. 

Bence
Dory and Dan Benson
Blackstone River Watershed 

Council
Timothy Blanchard
Ms. Deborah Block and Mr. 

Bill Harley
Mr. Gary Bolla and Mrs. 

Dawn Bolla
Anne Bonaparte & Judd 

Williams Charitable Fund 
at Schwab Charitable

Mr. Thomas Boyd
Sam J. Bradner
Marc Braunstein
Betty and Joe Brito, Jr. 
Marie Brown
Browning Family 

Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Alan D. Buff
Gerald Burbank
Christine Bush
Ms. Cynthia J. Butler
Mrs. Helge-Caj Butler
Hilary Byrne
Jean S. Callaghan
Mr. Ron Caniglia

April Carelton and Michael 
Rossi

Vanessa Carlton
Dr. Marshall W. Carpenter 

and Ms. Mary K. Grzebien
Ms. Patrice A. Carroll
Sarah Cartelli
Mr. Thomas Casey
Linda Casey
Ms. Sally J. Cassells
Mr. Mark H. Chafee
Mr. and Mrs. John R. 

Chatowsky
Joshua and Kristen 

Cherwinski
Mr. Andrew Chin
Cian Leach and The 12M 

Heritage
Cameron B. Clark
Peter J. Closson
Coastal Electric
Jacqueline Colbert and 

Mark Muetterties, M.D.
Mary O. Coleman
Donald G. Collard
Mrs. Marilyn E. Colvin
Common Fence Point 

Improvement
Conservation Law 

Foundation
Kenneth B. Cooper
Robert Cooper
Mr. Michael R. Corcoran
Zachary and Emily Cunha
Katherine Cunkelman
Bill Cushman
Dave Czerwonka
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. 

Dacey
Bill D’Alonzo
Mr. and Mrs. Lewis Dana
Alan Daniels
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Frank and Hope Darigan
Stephen Dator
Mr. Michael J. Davis and 

Ms. Liselle C. Gottlieb
Allison DeCaro
Mr. Nick Del Greco and Ms. 

Sarah Atchley
Diane and Larry DeMichele
Ms. Abigail M. Demopulos
Ms. Pauline L. Denning
Mr. Patrick G. Diamond 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Disanto
Peter and Ann Marie 

Donnelly
Katy Dorchies Nutini and 

Gerry Nutini
Michael G. Doremus
Sherry and Arthur Douville
Sean Doyle
Tom Doyle
Andrea Doyle O’Connor
Mr. Thomas Dresser
Tom Driscoll
Marilyn Dumas
Charles M. Dunn
Madeleine and Dennis 

Durkin
Mr. Kaan Duru
Charles Eil and Adele 

Geffen Eil 
Joseph Eilertsen and 

Sandra Krupp
Robert and Cynthia Elder
Ms. Patricia Fairchild and 

Mr. John Sessions
Ms. Ann M. Falsey
Ms. Armanda Famiglietti 

and Mr. Noel Muyskens
Farrar Associates
Mr. Jim Farrar
Mr. and Mrs. William R. 

Farrell

Mr. Lloyd J. Feinberg
Mrs. Kimberly B. Ferguson
Joseph Fisler
Mr. and Mrs. J. Thomas 

Foley
Michele Foster
Joanne and Chris Foster
Mrs. Helena Buonanno G. 

Foulkes and Mr. William 
Foulkes

Brian P. Franco
Mr. and Mrs. Greg A. 

Fronczek
John Furtado
Mr. Albert and Dr. Abbe 

Garcia
Mr. Joel Gates and Mrs. 

Elizabeth Gates
Mr. James F. Gendron
Robin Gibbs
Thomas and William 

Gilbane Foundation
Alexandra Gillis
Ms. Sarah H. Godfrey
Mr. Raymond Gorman
Granny Squibb’s Organic 

Iced Tea
Karla Grasso
Gary Gray
W. Cabell Grayson
Mrs. Joyce R. Greene
Ms. Erica Gregg and Mr. 

Joseph Tamburini
Mr. Marc Greichen
Mr. Stephen B. Gross
Groundwork Lawrence, Inc.
Mr. Jack Guarnaccia
Julee Guinipero
Mr. and Mrs. David J. 

Gumbley 
Stephen Ham

The Hampson Charitable 
Fund

Anne F. Hamilton
Patrick Haslett
Cheryl Hatch
John Heffernan
Mr. and Mrs. Brian 

Heffernan
Thomas Hemmendinger
Heritage Kitchen Design 

Center
Mr. William F. Hertel
Ms. Tara Higgins
Dr. Christopher S. Hill
Doug and Nancy Hinman
Mr. Mike Hirtle and Ms. 

Judith Coffey
Mr. Rich C. Hittinger
Dr. Amy L. Hopper
Schuyler Horton
Niall Howlett
HSI Construction, Inc. 
Dave Iasevoli
Katherine Imswiler
Steve Irza
Ms. Sandra L. Jacobi
Mr. Jerry Jarbeau
Ms. Sharon Jenkins
Jennings Car Care Center
Mr. Keith Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher W. 

Jones
Gregory Jones and Patricia 

Richmond-Jones
Barbara Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Jutras
Colin P. Kane
Andrew Katz
Dr. David R. Katzen and 

Barbara R. Binder
Eric and Esta Kawaoka
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Mr. Michael Kendra
Cheryl A. King and Bernard 

Zimmermann
Garrett Kirk
Ms. Andra Kirsteins
Jonathan R. Knowles
Kimberly Koness
Ms. Natalie Kostrzewa
Hilary Kotoun
Mrs. Abigail Lambert
Ms. Sally E. Lapides 
Mrs. Judith E. Lappin and 

Mr. Richard Lappin
Mr. John LaRiviere
Janet and Joel Legon
Joseph and Susan Leonelli
Jane C. Lippincott
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen B. 

Lister
Dr. Joseph S. Logan
Mr. Bruce C. Long
Dr. Christina Lorenson
Jacqueline Loverme
Mr. Ronald J. Lowenstein
Alexander Lubin
Ms. Maija Lutz
Diane F. Lynch
Mr. Kenneth J. Mancini

Mr. and Mrs. Michael L. 
Margolin

Dr. Louis J. Mariorenzi and 
Ms. Priscilla Szneke

Lianne Marshall
Michael Martin
Eileen Martin
Robert F. Mason
Jeanne McCaffery
Walter McCormack
Mrs. Dorothy McCulloch
Kristina McElhinney
Mr. Matthew McKee
Helen McNeill
Kelley McShane
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. 

McWhirter
Pauline C. Metcalf 
Walter Mey
Mr. Paul Michaud
Mrs. Jean L. Miller
Kara and David Milner
Mr. Neal Minahan
Jessica L. Minifie
Dr. Cristina Mitchell
Gisela and Tom Moffit
Ms. Nancy Mogielnicki
Patricia D. Moore and Guy 

Geffroy

Marylouise Moran
Carolyn and James Moy
Leslie Munson
Jennifer Muroff
Ms. Pamela B. Murphy
Dennis Murray
Ms. Elinor Nacheman
Robert Naparstek and Lisa 

Bisaccia
Sean Napolitano
The Nest
Mr. and Mrs. William S. 

Nicholson, Jr.
Melanie and David Niemiec
John and Jill Nosach
O’Brien’s Pub
Paul and Denise O’Brien
Timothy O’Connell
Mr. Gregg G. O’Mahony
Mr. Peter O’Neill
Mr. and Mrs. J. Timothy 

O’Reilly
Mr. John R. Pariseault
Ronald J. Parrillo
Mary Beth and Bob Persons
Deb and Fred Pfirrmann
Peter and Sheri Phillips
Jay P. Piemonte
Luis Pimentel
David Piscopiello
Dr. and Mrs. John J. 

Przygoda
Katie O. Purdy
Dennis Quelch
Mr. and Mrs. Antonio 

Ramos
Ms. Carly Reich
Rhode Island Division Of 

Taxation
Laura Ribando
Mr. Zachary Rice
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“Being able to see the harbor seals 
and getting a sunset boat tour in 
one was awesome. Binoculars being 
provided was extremely helpful 
and thoughtful to have a great 
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Gifts In Memoriam

The Save The Bay Endowment Fund was established in 1989 by Peter Lisle in 

memory of Elizabeth S. Lisle as a lasting tribute to the work of Save The Bay.  

In 2023, gifts were received in loving memory of: 

Raymond Allsworth

Ned Beaver

Jeff Brown

Patrick P. Carey

Patrick H. Carr

Edward J. Cavallo

Jordan Costa

Tom K. Dalglish

Alan Dattner

Dennis DeLomba

Brad deWolf, Jr.

Wendy deWolf   

Michael T. Finn

Sheila Forsythe

Kathleen Frances Fogarty  

Richard  Fogarty, Sr.

Marjorie Frank

David Frost

Barbara Garabedian

Steve Garnett

Patricia Geraghy

Nicholas Gershkoff

June Gibbs

Edward Goldberg

Florence Goldberg

Ed Hanley

Helen Day Haynes

Arthur J. Heroux

William J. Higginson

Howard M. Kilguss

Mary Mello

Edgar Mercardo

Anders Staats Nielsen

Walter B. Paolozzi, Jr. 

Tom Parris

Mary Parris

Frank Pavlisko

Anna Prager

Judith Preston

Trevor Ramella

Stephen Resnick

Robert  Retelle

Jim  Risko

Vin Rose

Timothy T. Scudder

Janet Shuster

Ed Singleton

Donald Smith

Sara Sutherland

Mary Tryforos

Nicholas Tryforos

Norma W. Vashon

David  Vitale

Kenneth W. Washburn

John D. Work 

Tom Young
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Eileen Richer
James Richmond
Kelly Riley
Peter and Kim Robey
Jacqueline Robinson
Ms. Thelma Rocha
Joyce Rodrigues
Bill Roe
Chris F. Roemlein
Mr. Thomas E. Rogers
Paula H. Rooks
Mr. and Mrs. William M. 

Rosen
Helen Rowe-Drake
Mr. and Mrs. David C. 

Ruppell
Andrew Rushton
Judith Rzucidlo
Ms. Alesia Sadosky
Ms. Denise Saltojanes
Stephanie Sarvia
Ms. Tricia Sarvia
Daniel Scanlon
Dr. and Mrs. Stephen C. 

Schoenbaum
Alex Schultheis
Gretchen M. Schultz
Second Serve

Edward Seibert
Shelter Harbor 

Conservation Society, Inc.
Dr. Douglas Shemin 
Shorepoint Capital Partners
Noah Silverstein
Idanna Smith
Ms. Susan Space
Henry Spencer and Nicky 

Cass
Samuel Speroni
Mr. Douglas Stephens and 

Ms. Linda Stanich
Stanley’s Boat Yard
Jane Steele
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas & 

Lynda Stevenson
Jordan Stone
F. David and Barbara 

Stonestreet
Mr. David Stott
Ms. Ruth M. Strach
Strategic Retirement 

Partners
Mr. Jim F. Sullivan
Sarah Sutton
Ms. Louisa Swain
Mr. Brian C. Sweenor
Ms. Holly Swett

Dr. Phyllis A. Syres
Daniel Szparaga
Mr. and Mrs. William Taft IV 
Stormie Talmadge
Mr. Jeff Tarakajian
Marjorie and James Tarmey
William and Donna 

Templeton
Patrick Tetreault
Jennifer and Marc Theroux
Dr. and Mrs. John F. 

Thompson
Ms. Dorothy J. Thornley
Robert F. Tirocchi
Mr. and Mrs. James W. 

Tobak
David Reville and Tina 

Tryforos 
Ben Tuff
Mr. and Mrs. Paul D. Twelves
Ms. Kerry Tyson
Charles Vadala
Patrick Vaillancourt
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Valenstein
Ms. Susan Van Ness
John Vitha
Scott Wakeman
Dr. Pamela Walker
Edward C. Wallace

Save The Bay staffer Wenley Ferguson and  Kate McPherson
discuss their data from a day of soil sampling
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Ms. Sharon B. Wallace
Mr. Benjamin Walsh
Gerard Walters
Dr. Duncan A. White and 

Griselda Lyman
Miles Wilson
Meaghan Wims
Chris Withers
Leighton C. Wood
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth R. 

Woodcock
Matthew Wright
Jennifer Yates
Mr. and Mrs. James W. 

Ziegler
Mr. Karl Ziegler

Board of Directors 
lends strategic vision and  
fiduciary governance.

Board Officers
Gilbert Conover
President
George Shuster
President-Elect
Robin Boss
Vice President
Chris Lee
Vice President
Kathy Lanphear
Secretary
Joseph “Bud” Cummings
Treasurer

Board Members
Justin DeShaw
Gail Ginnetty
Lynn Manning
Neil Marcaccio

Gene McDermott
Beth Mendenhall
Ruth Mullen
Tim Palmer
Linda Pearson
Harry Potter
Tatiana Rynerson
Ben Singer
Samuel Slade
Robert Vierra

Committee Members
Alden Anderson
Jane Austin
Sandy Ballou
Tom Borden
Andrew Bramson
Antonia Bryson
Rondi Butler
Steve Clark
Barbara Van Sciver 

Crouchley
Michael Daly
Marisa Desautel
Joe DiBattista
Anne Earle
Tom Ferrio
Suzanne Ferrio
Stephen Geremia
Tom Goddard
Lisa Gould
Steve Hamburg
Pam Heffernan
John Heinenman
Anne Holloway
Geoffrey Kirkman
Elena Kissel
Fraser Lang
Karl Langmuir
Carol Lisi
Scott Lisle
Matthew McKee

Chris McNally
Kelley McShane
Patricia Melaragno
Brooke Merriam
F. Paul Mooney, Jr.
Dave Murray
Cheryl Nathanson
Tolani Olagundoy
Tom Pagliarini
Deb Penn
Glen Petaja
Marsha Petaja
Peter Phillips
Warren Prell
Julia Richardson
Tom Rogers
Stuart Ross
Richard Sherman, Esq.
Trent Theroux
Stephanie Van Patten
Brian Wagner
Katelyn Wolfgang
John Zitzmann

Board of Trustees 
are trusted advisors with 
long-time commitment.

Joan Abrams
Trudy Coxe
Kate Kilguss
Sarah Beinecke Richardson
H. Curtis Spalding
Ellicott Wright

President’s 
Leadership Council 
lends expertise, perspective, 
contacts and resources.

Alden Anderson, Jr.
Jane & Dr. Gregory Austin
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Carol & David Bazarsky
Ruud Bosman
Nick and Wendy Bowen
Timothy Burns 
Cynthia Butler
Duncan and Barbara 

Chapman
Wayne Charness
Steve Clark
Kim & Judy Davis
Denise Dangremond
Elizabeth M. Delude-Dix
Joseph DiBattista
Bradford S. Dimeo
Clover Drinkwater
Anne G. Earle 
Jonathan D. Fain
Mark J. Formica
Leslie Gardner
Thomas P. I. Goddard 
Bob and Robin Hall
Steven Hamburg
Alan G. Hassenfeld
C. Michael Hazard
David and Susan Hibbitt
Mr. and Mrs. Richard 

Higginbotham
Jennifer Hosmer
Kate and Howard Kilguss
Brooke Lee
Raymond T. Mancini
Devin McShane
Brad Miller
F. Paul Mooney, Jr.
Alan Nathan
Tim Palmer
Aiden and Kate Petrie
Warren Prell

Elizabeth Prince
Michael Rauh
Sarah Beinecke Richardson
Marty Roberts
Nancy Safer
Anne Sage and Jesse Sgro
Paul Salem
George Shuster and 

Stephanie Van Patten
Jeffrey Siegal
Fran & Dennis Slutsky
Eric R. C. Smith
Don and Meg Steiner
Hon. O. Rogeriee 

Thompson
Philip Torgan
Geoff Tuff
William Vareika
Ellicott Wright

Staff

Executive Director
Topher Hamblett

Staff
Joan Abrams
Catherine Alves, Ph.D.
Carrie Alward
Kendra Beaver
Jess Bornstein
Marisa Bottari
Jackie Carlson
Joshua Cherwinski
Gráinne Conley
Leanne Danielsen
Stan Dimock
Chris Dodge

Jennifer Duguid
Kathryn Dorchies Nutini
Ian Español De La Cruz
Wenley Ferguson
Maureen Fogarty
Ben Gaspar
Felicia Greco
Josh Hall
Aura Hernandez
Stephany Hessler
Seth Holme
Mike Jarbeau
Adam Kovarsky
July Lewis
Kady McCain
Kate McPherson
Leslie Munson
Courtney Nicolson
Ian O’Hara
Eric Pfirrmann
Bridget Kubis Prescott
Emma Richelsoph
Chelsea Scholl
Bec Sheinkopf
Monica Starr
Jeff Swanlund
Stephanie Vendetti
Kristine Waxman

AmeriCorps Service 
Members
Sophia Calianos
Nicholas Donahue
Hannah Bray
Marissa Scott
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